
October 4, 2024

Dear Counsel Cederbaum,

I filed a 17F on BHA Elevators (Docket #1357) at the Council on September 11th, 2024. It is my
understanding that this information should have been provided to myself and the Council by
now. Can the Law Department provide any information with regard to the date this is due by and
when we should expect it?

Sincerely,

Ed Flynn
Boston Councilor, District 2


